
Safer Internet Day 2019 at 

Corsham Regis  

Around the world, and at Corsham 

Regis, on Tuesday 5th February 2019 it 

was Safer Internet Day.  The message 

this year was ‘Understanding Consent 

in a Digital World.’ 

After Miss Denning took the whole 

school for a Safer Internet Day themed 

assembly, each class went off to explore this message in their own way, 

with many pupils creating posters for a competition being run by the 

Corsham Institute. 

In Garnet and Topaz classes, pupils 

discussed the meaning of the word 

‘consent’ and debated what they 

would do in a range of scenarios. 

The pupils particularly enjoyed 

watching an online safety video about 

permission and sharing their own 

experiences. 

In Amethyst Class, the children found it 

particularly interesting learning about the 

variety of different websites that can lead to 

problems when accessed. They also debated 

the meanings of ‘consent’ and ‘permission’ 

before using drama to create scenarios of 

their own when they had to ask for 

permission. 



Pupils in Opal Class really enjoyed learning the Safer Internet Day song, 

writing a story about a character called Buddy, who was given a new 

tablet, and playing games to help them better understand the concept of 

permission.  

Crystal Class children reflected on the content of 

the assembly and their finished posters. Eden 

said the day was educational while Amy spoke 

about how you can save money by not getting 

caught out in online scams. Isla summed the day 

up when she commented, “It made you think 

about being safe online.”   

 

Jade Class investigated the different 

gadgets and technology they have in their 

homes which they can use to access the 

internet. They created a tally chart in their 

classroom to show the results. 

Having watched the online safety video and listened carefully to Miss 

Denning in assembly, pupils in Onyx Class were adamant that you DON’T 

DOWNLOAD THINGS WITHOUT PERMISSION or share your personal 

information with strangers. 

Overall, it was a great opportunity 

to reinforce the key messages we 

want young people to know and 

understand so that they stay safe 

and healthy when going online.  
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